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Comments: Without getting into a lot of details: (sorry, late to the game here)  I fully support as much non-

motorized area as possible.  I've lived in Moab for 30+ years, as well as some time before that.  I've been able to

get to the mountains - summer or winter - in my lowly two-wheel drive just fine.  I skied in the LaSals before it

was a "thing."  I don't do that anymore - I'm older and don't do much backcountry skiing anymore.  I refuse to ski

the Geyser Pass area anymore due to the obnoxious loud and rude snowmobilers seen all to often (yes, even on

weekdays).  I still hike some trails, though there are precious few that aren't overrun by cattle (stink, cowpies,

fouled water, flies - ugh!).  I support limited dispersed camping - but most spots occupied most of the time are

well "established" by use, and many campers do not carry their own waste disposal system.  More ugh.  Do like

BLM, and take those "dispersed" sites and make them official campsites - with portapotties.  Limit camping within

a certain distance of a road (like, 1/2 mile) to those sites and those sites only.  This sounds extreme, even to me;

but I"m sick to death of the noise, pollution, rudeness, and off-road tracks left by motor heads.  Just lock it all up!

(Just kidding, but the more wilderness, the better!)


